

# December News





Merry Christmas, from all of us here at Center Stage! We wish you a very blessed holiday season and a healthy, prosperous NEW Year. The week of December 12<sup>th</sup> we will have our Christmas shenanigans here at CSDS. You won't want to miss it as it is always a blast! The studio will be closed December 21<sup>st</sup> – January 6<sup>th</sup> for Christmas Break. Classes will begin again on Saturday, January 7<sup>th</sup>, 2023.

Christmas Blessings, Miss. lisa & Staff

Dear Dancers & Parents – I have been away from the studio taking care of my husband who had back surgery at U of M 11/29/22. At this point in his recovery, he cannot be alone. Miss Jamie has been teaching for me and managing the studio while I have been away. I am hoping to make it in to see the dancers before Christmas break, if not I will see everyone in the new year. Merry Christmas – Miss lisa

Stop in the CSDS Dance Closet and find the perfect gift for your dancer!



## Mark your Calendar...

- Christmas Break (Studio Closed)
   December 21<sup>st</sup> January 6th
- Costume Balance Due February 15<sup>th</sup>, 2023
- CSDS Mardi Gras Celebration
   February 20<sup>th</sup> February 25<sup>th</sup>, 2023
- Recital Performance Fee due March 15<sup>th</sup>, 2023
- Spring Break (Studio Closed)
   March 27<sup>th</sup> April 1<sup>st</sup>, 2023
- Easter Weekend (Studio Closed)
   March 7-8<sup>th</sup>, 2023
- Memorial Weekend (Studio Closed)
   May 27<sup>th</sup>-29<sup>th</sup>, 2023
- Tentative Recital Week
   June 12-17



If the studio should need to close due to weather, we will post on Facebook. We will also send a text message and or e-mail. Please make sure your information is up to date. If you should need to update a phone number and or e-mail address, please stop by the reception counter to do so. We do not want you to miss out on any important info.

#### **Wet Shoes & Boots**

The elements of weather are bad for our dancers' shoes, feet, and health. Therefore, we ask that you respect the following requests:

**DANCERS...** All shoes, boots, etc... are to be taken off and left in the shoe cubbies. Please label your street shoes as well as your dance shoes so they do not get misplaced.

**PARENTS...** Please be courteous to our dancers on those rainy muddy, and snowy days. We kindly ask that you remove your shoes at the door. You are welcome to bring in slippers to wear while observing.

The studio will be closed December 21<sup>st</sup>, 2022– January 6<sup>th</sup>, 2023, for Christmas Break. Enjoy your time with Family, friends, and all life's Blessings.







## **Ballet/Lyrical Dancers**

Please make sure you have both Ballet Shoes and a Ballet Skirt for class. If you need help with proper dancewear, please stop by the CSDS Dance Closet and we can help you get what you need.



Tuition is deducted from the credit card that you have on file for direct withdrawal and will be debited on the 1<sup>st</sup> of each month. There is a service fee for all returned transactions of \$25.





#### **Social Media**

Join us on Facebook & Instagram @ csds.bc We will post news, photos and studio closings on these sites.





# Cold & Flu Season is upon us...

Please keep your dancer home if they are sick. The studio requires 24-hour fever/symptom free before returning to class. Encourage your dancer to use the hand sanitizer outside of each studio before and after class to help in the prevention of spreading germs.

Healthy dancers are HAPPY dancers!

